Nazarene College of Nursing PO Box 14 MANZINI

26 July 2004

The Charge Nursing Sister
Raleigh Fitkin Memorial Hospital
VCT Center
P O Box 14
MANZINI

REQUEST TO CONDUCT A RESEARCH STUDY

I kindly request permission to conduct a research study on VCT Nurses Perceptions of educating HIV positive people about antiretroviral drugs during the month of September 2004.

The study is in partial fulfillment of the Masters Degree in nursing which I am pursuing at the University of South Africa by distance education.

I hope my request will be considered.

Yours faithfully

Theresa T Ntshakala MA (Cur) Student

Signature